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Dear ALRC Members:

Regarding agenda item #18 on the 12/21/22 agenda, legislar #74938, the Vilas Neighborhood
Association (VNA) submits the following comments:

The owners of Tacos & Tequila LLC held an open house and neighborhood meeting at the
location at 1925 Monroe St. on 12/12/22 to describe the business and answer questions. They
also attended the VNA Council meeting on 12/14/22 and did the same.

In response to these interactions with the owners, the VNA Council at its 12/14/22 meeting
passed a statement supporting approval of the Class B alcohol license for Tacos & Tequila

LLC as presented to the VNA and to be considered by the ALRC. The vote was 5 support,

none opposed, and one abstain.

Regards,
-Doug Carlson, VNA President
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